
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Date:   15 April 2020  

 

Reference: Negros Occidental Province Executive Order No. 20-15 (HD 066/20)  

 Negros Oriental Province Executive Order No. 21 (HD 067/20) 

Negros Occidental Province Executive Order No. 20-20-A (HD 126/20)  

       Bacolod City Executive Order No. 29 (HD 127/20) 

  Negros Occidental Executive Order No. 20-20 (HD 131/20) 
      

Subject   : NAVPHIL.INFORMATION    No. of Pages:   2                                                                                
  

 ____________________MESSAGE____________________ 
 

NAVPHIL 075/20 – VISAYAS ISLANDS, NEGROS ISLAND – PORT CLOSURE 
 

IN CONNECTION TO THE EFFORTS OF LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS TO 
CONTROL THE SPREAD OF COVID-19, THE FOLLOWING RULES ARE BEING 
IMPLEMENTED AT THE PORTS OF NEGROS ISLAND: 

 
I. RESTRICTIONS TO MOVEMENT OF PEOPLE 
 

A. NO PERSON SHALL BE ALLOWED ENTRY TO PROVINCES AND 
CITIES OF NEGROS ISLAND EXCEPT AUTHORIZED GOVERNMENT 
OFFICIALS AND EMPLOYEES, HEALTH AND EMERGENCY 
WORKERS, POLICE AND MILITARY PERSONNEL, PERSONS WHO 
ARE TRAVELING DUE TO MEDICAL AND HUMANITARIAN 
REASONS, AND OTHER PERSONS AUTHORIZED BY LAW. THE 
FOLLOWING ARE THE DURATION OF THE SAID PROHIBITIONS: 

 
1. NEGROS OCCIDENTAL PROVINCE: 14 APRIL UNTIL 11:59 PM OF 

30 APRIL 2020 
2. BACOLOD CITY: 14 APRIL UNTIL 11:59 PM OF 30 APRIL 2020 
3. NEGROS ORIENTAL: 17 MARCH 2020 UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
II. RESTRICTIONS TO MOVEMENT OF CARGO 

 
A. THE DELIVERY OF CARGO AND SUPPLIES ENTERING NEGROS 

ISLAND WILL NOT BE IMPEDED. HOWEVER, CREW OF VESSELS 
AND DELIVERY PERSONNEL WILL BE SUBJECTED TO 
APPLICABLE HEALTH AND QUARANTINE PROTOCOLS. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please e-mail at maritime.affairs@namria.gov.ph if any part of this message is not received 
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MASTERS OF VESSELS WISHING TO CALL AT ANY PORT IN NEGROS 
ISLAND ARE ADVISED TO CONTACT THE PORT AUTHORITIES FOR FURTHER 
GUIDANCE. 

 
 
 
 

 

       Commander ANTONIO G VALENZUELA JR 

Officer-In-Charge, Hydrography Branch 
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